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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 11:38 AM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Le, Teena, Env. Health
Subject: New RO 3108 - At Last a Name

I’ve updated Envision with a name for the site; it’s the same as the PCB site that will be transferred to DTSC, Emeryville 
Parkside LLC.  While it uses a second address for the site, it is the same large parcel and same redevelopment.  DTSC is 
not interested in managing this portion of contamination as it is petroleum (even though their site VCA states there is 
petroleum contamination they’ll be overseeing as part of the VCA…).  Chris (CUPA) is still waiting for a UST removal 
report. 
 
The “new case” tracking spreadsheet is read only right now (you’re in), if you can copy and paste the name, it would be 
appreciated. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


